
 

MEMO
TO: Weber School District Board Members:
 President Paul Widdison, Vice President Douglas Hurst,

Members: Janis Christensen, Bruce Jardine, Jan Burrell, Kelly    
Larsen, Wyle Williams
Superintendent Gina Butters

 
FROM: Dr. Juliana Woodbury, Special Education Director

DATE: May 27, 2025

SUBJECT: Contract with eLuma for School Psychologists

The Special Education Department has maintained an unfilled position for a school 
psychologist for the past 3 school years. School psychologists play a vital role in special 
education eligibility, targeted interventions, and student support. We went to bid to staff a 
school psychologist for the 2024-2025 school year and had two proposals submitted for 
review.  The committee would like to award the contract to eLuma Staffing. Their 
comprehensive plan, ability to meet our needs, and local access and positive references 
made them the ideal contract. The implementation was successful last school year and we 
would seek to continue the contract for the 2025-2026 school year. Total contract 
budgeted amount is $194,231.88 for 1.6 FTE; which is an all inclusive, fully burdened 
cost and comparable to our current psychologists pay plus benefits. Thank you for your 
support of our special education students. 


